
Caring Cards will meet on Tuesday, Jan. 4 at 10 am at the 

church.  Come by and join them as they write encouraging 

notes and send cards to our shut-ins, those in the hospital, 

and those who might need an encouraging word or a thank 

you.  There’s also a lot of laughing and fellowshipping!!  

Young at Hearts invites you to join them      

at Thomas House in Dayton at 12 noon on   

Tuesday, Jan 4 for their monthly                  

luncheon.  All those 55 and over, and still 

“young at heart” are invited to join this fun 

group.  We enjoy good food, good fellow-

ship and good fun!  Please let Carolyn Swartz know if you 

will be attending at 540-820-9798. Or contact her if you 

would like more info. 

There will be an SPPRC meeting on Monday, Jan. 3 at     

5:30 pm.  Please let Jane Elkins know if you won’t be able 

to attend. 

Please check the BUMS Christmas Post Office 

for cards that your Bethany family sent your 

way.  The post office will officially close today.  

Thanks to all who mailed some Christmas 

cheer to others!  And donated funds to the 

youth summer mission trip! 

All giving to Bethany needs to be to the 

church or postmarked by December 31 to be 

posted on your 2021 statement.  Statements 

will be sent out by email at the end of                    

January.  If you would like a copy mailed to 

you, please contact Cindy in the office. 

Missions will be collecting for Embrace 

(formerly The Green Hanger Project) 

through the end of the year.  If you have 

donations of clothing that you would like to 

donate to this project, please contact Lori 

Mooney so she can pick them up and deliver to Embrace. 

You can place it in the fellowship hall with a note that says 

“Embrace.”  Thank you to all who donated items to this 

awesome ministry project. 

There will be a Worship meeting on Monday, Jan. 10 at 6 pm.  

Please let Jackie Dunsmore know if you are unable to attend. 

Please be in Prayer for ... 

Members:  Libby Riddle, Carolyn Swartz, Leslie Wagoner,           

Cindy Kite, Mary Beth Schwab, Hazel Truslow, Carolyn Roller, 

Susan Meadows & Family 

Extended Members:  Jacqueline 

Peery - niece of Kevin & Tara 

Stroop 

Happy Birthday to … 

1st - Kim Moyer  

7th - Jake Dunsmore & 

         MacKenzie Crawford 

If you have any receipts that need to be   

reimbursed by the church, please have 

them turned into Cindy Kite by Monday, 

Jan. 10, 2022.   Thank you for observing 

this deadlines. 

Dec. 30, 2022 

There will be a Community-based youth 

group event to kick off 2022.  Our first       

service project is scheduled for January 22 at 

the Verona Community Center from 9-11 am. 

The BUMS are to bring 100 hand lotions and 

30 women's deodorants with them. We 

would appreciate your donations.  If you would like to 

donate to this cause, please feel free to donate the 

goods by Sunday, January 16. There is a basket in the 

foyer for donations.  Thank you! Lorna & the BUMs 


